
 
Dear Community Member, 
 
As we approach 100 years of operation at Murney Tower Museum, we are reflecting on our history 
and looking ahead to a more inclusive future. In celebration of this centennial milestone, we’re 
developing our 2026–2031 Strategic Plan, which will guide the museum’s programs, priorities, and 
community engagement over the next five years. 
 
To ensure this plan reflects the needs of all members of our community, we are inviting individuals 
with lived experience of accessibility barriers to participate in a special focus group this July. 
Whether you've visited Murney Tower before or not, your perspective is important to us. 
 
We want to hear directly from you - what’s working, what’s not, and what would make Murney 
Tower Museum more welcoming and accessible to all. Your voice will help shape how we move 
forward, from physical spaces to programming and beyond. 
 
This virtual session will be held on Zoom on Monday, July 7 at 5:30 PM (link provided upon 
registration) and will last approximately one hour. Please RSVP to info@murneytower.com by this 
Sunday, June 29. If you require accommodations to participate, or would like further information, 
please reach out to us. 
 
Thank you for helping us imagine a future where Murney Tower Museum is accessible, inclusive, 
and engaging for everyone! 
 
Warm regards, 
The Murney Tower Museum Team 


